
Subject: RO2972 PHONE LOG 2008-06-17 
Entry Type: Phone call 
 
Start: Tue 6/17/2008 3:59 PM 
End: Tue 6/17/2008 3:59 PM 
Duration: 0 hours 
414 Beverly Street, Livermore 
 
Received voice mail message from Marty Holzschuh that Mr. Alamilla had moved from 
his property on Saturday night and wanted to know what he needed to do with his 
property. 
 
Phone call with Russell Bartlett of AEI Consultants.  Mr. Alamilla contracted with him to 
complete the work plan and he was expecting to receive a contract to complete the 
additional work. 
 
Phone call with Ken Mifsud of DA office to inform him that we had received a work plan 
for excavation and that I would be sending out a conditional approval letter to implement 
the work.  He will call Mr. Holzschuh. 
 
I returned call to Mr. Holzschuh and left message re status of work plan and approval. 
 
 
 


